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International Family Day  
 
Dear Families 
 
Tuesday, 15th May 2018, has been designated by the United          
Nations as International Family Day. Bishop Vincent has declared         
this day as a day of awareness and fundraising for Catholic Care,            
an organisation in our diocese, which offers many services to          
support families in need. 
 
To help raise an awareness of the important work carried out by Catholic Care, and raise much                 
needed funds, St Finbar’s will be celebrating International Family Day with a Mufti Day on               
Friday 4th May​.  
 
What to wear​ - Mufti clothes, hat and enclosed shoes 
 
What to bring​ - Gold coin donation 
 
Events - ​1pm​: We will come together as a school community to liturgically celebrate the               
importance of family. 
 
1:30pm​: Families are welcome to join the children for lunch and games. Families are then               
invited to leave school early and spend the rest of the afternoon together, enjoying family time. 
 
Supervision will be provided for children who will remain at school. We will spend the afternoon                
together, as our school family, with a variety of activities. 
 
We look forward to celebrating this day with you and helping raise awareness and funds for                
Catholic Care. 
 
Regards, 
 
Natalie Platt 
Religious Education Coordinator  

 


